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June
Calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
7:00-9:15 p.m.  

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.;

6:00-9:00 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

CONDOLENCES TO

• Alicia Bocian, on the passing of her beloved mother, Lucille Avruch.  Shiva continues at the Bocian  
   home, 278 Carlton Terrace, through Tuesday morning, June 28. Minyanim will be held as follows:  
      Shacharit: Monday and Tuesday at 7:10 a.m.; Sunday at 8:00 a.m. 
      Mincha/Maariv: Sunday and Monday at 8:10 p.m. 

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, June 24
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 6:45 p.m. 
Earliest Candles: 6:58 p.m.
Mincha/Early Shabbat: 7:00 p.m.
Latest Candles: 8:13 p.m. 
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 8:15 p.m. 
Scholar-in-Residence: 9:00 p.m., Rabbi  
   Yehoshua Landau on “Smiling on the  
   Inside?: Inner Simcha”

Shabbat, June 25
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Tefillah shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:12 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m. 
Scholar-in-Residence: 9:30 a.m., following  
   Hashkama Minyan, Rabbi Yehoshua  
   Landau on “All Due Respect: Hashem,  
   Man, and Self”
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 6:15 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 6:55 p.m.
Women’s Learning: 6:55 p.m., at the 
   Greenberg home, 291 Schley Place,  
   Yehoshua, chapter 20
Scholar-in-Residence: 7:05 p.m., Rabbi 
   Yehoshua Landau on “Elusive Emet:  
   Challenges of Modernity”
Mincha: 8:05 p.m., followed by Scholar-
   in-Residence Rabbi Yehoshua Landau  
   on “Sanctifying the Mundane: Finding  
   Spirituality in our Daily Lives”
Maariv: 9:13 p.m.
Havdalah: 9:22 p.m.

Earliest Candles on Friday, July 1:  
   6:58 p.m.
Latest Candles on Friday, July 1:  
   8:13 p.m.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, see page 4 and go to lamdeinu.org.   

Study in depth; be inspired!

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 26
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

26 27 28 29 30 1

Earliest Tallit 4:27 4:27 4:27 4:28 4:28 4:29

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

8:15 MS 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 6:45 BM
7:00 MS
8:15 SH

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall

MAZAL TOV TO

• Sheryl & David Blass, on the upcoming marriage of their daughter Elizabeth to Michael Horowitz of 
   Teaneck. Mazal Tov also to Michael’s parents, Jackie & Mark Horowitz.
• Sarah Borodach, on her engagement to Aharon Hammer of Woodmere. Mazal Tov also to Sarah’s 
   parents, Patty & Sam Borodach, and to Aharon’s parents, Sheri & Shalom Hammer.
• Alta Lukashevich, on the upcoming marriage of her granddaughter Sarah Shutyak to Aron Katz of 
   Far Rockaway. Mazal Tov also to Sarah’s parents, Nechama & Pinchus Shutyak, and to Aron’s parents,  
   Deborah & Uri Katz.
• Arun Viswanath, on his upcoming marriage to Tali Adler of Cedarhurst.  Mazal Tov also to Arun’s  
   parents, Gitl & Melekh Viswanath, and to Tali’s parents, Ricky & David Adler.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Congregation Beth Aaron of Teaneck’s Annual Membership Meeting will take place this Sunday, June 
26, at 8:45 p.m., at the shul. The agenda will be: 
• Presentation and vote on the annual budget. To view a copy of the budget, go to  
   www.bethaaron.org/members and login to the members’-only portal of the shul’s website. 

In accordance with the applicable provisions of the Beth Aaron Constitution, if the meeting cannot 
be held on the scheduled date for failure to obtain a quorum, the approval of the budget by the 
Board will suffice and approval of the budget by the membership will not be required. 
   Ariel Zell, Secretary

Kol ha-Ne’arim Project MODEL IN THE SHUL LOBBY
A model of the new tallit for the Simchat Torah Kol ha-Ne’arim aliyah will be on display in the 
shul lobby beginning this Shabbat. The completed tallit, which will be ready, be-ezrat Hashem, 
for Simchat Torah 5777, will have the names of children and grandchildren embroidered on it. 
Participate in this project by submitting names at a cost of $1.50 per letter or by dedicating a 
section of the tallit. The costs for the project have been generously donated so that 100% of your 
contribution will benefit the shul. Dedications will be listed on the Donor Wall in the lobby.  For 
information on this project, go to www.bethaaron.org/kolhanearim or contact Myron Chaitovsky, 
201-833-8776, myron.chaitovsky@gmail.com.
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Shabbat, June 24-25, Rabbi Yehoshua Landau of Yeshivat Reishit 
Yerushalayim in Beit Shemesh will be the Scholar-in-Residence. On 
Friday evening, at 9:00 p.m., his topic will be “Smiling on the Inside?: 
Inner Simcha.” On Shabbat, at about 9:30 a.m. following the 
Hashkama Minyan, he will (at the back of the Beit Midrash”speak on 
“All Due Respect: Hashem, Man, and Self.”  At 7:05 p.m., the topic 
will be “Elusive Emet: Challenges of Modernity,” and, following the 
8:05 p.m. Mincha, he will speak on “Sanctifying the Mundane: 
Finding Spirituality in our Daily Lives.” The program is sponsored by 
the Zlotnick family. To add your name to the list of sponsors, please 
contact Jeff Neugroschl, jneug@yahoo.com.

This Sunday, June 26, at 7:00 p.m., Eydl Reznik will offer a session for 
women only entitled “Your Eyes Speak: Living with a Neshama,” 
chronicling a Jewish family’s story of living with ALS. Eydl, the sister 
of Gitl Viswanath, lives in Tzfat, where she is a seminary teacher and 
a lecturer/ consultant on parenting skills. In addition, she leads an 
organization that helps parents of children with ADHD.

On Shabbat, July 30, the Sisterhood Book Club will discuss “A 
Marriage of Opposites,” by Alice Hoffman. For more information, 
contact Diane Fogel, difogel@aol.com. 

Beth Aaron has a Bikur Cholim rotation for visits to patients at Holy 
Name Hospital on Shabbat.  Our current schedule will be ending 
mid-July. We are happy to wecome new volunteers for this 
rewarding mitzvah. To be added to the list or for more information 
about this program, please contact Diane Fogel, 201-837-0651, 
difogel@aol.com.

A Ping-Pong Club is being formed.  Games will take place on the 
lower level of the shul after the 9:30 p.m. Maariv minyan on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. For more information, contact Harry 
Harcsztark, harcsztark@hotmail.com.

Beth Aaron welcomes input from our shul members for ideas for 
improving/expanding current programming or instituting new 
programming. If you have an idea or programming suggestion, email 
vpp@bethaaron.org or call Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920.

Sisterhood can arrange for bags of candy for smachot at a cost of $1 
per bag. Two weeks’ notice is appreciated. To order the bags, please 
contact Lisa Breen, 201-966-8958. 

Sisterhood condolence cards are available from the office for $8 
each or $50 for 10. To order, please contact Judi at the office,  
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210. 

We are often willing to accept donations of used seforim to our 
library in the Beit Midrash. If you wish to donate such seforim, 
contact Mitch First or Joshua Zakheim, library@bethaaron.org. 
Please do not bring any donations of seforim to the Beit Midrash 
without first contacting Joshua or Mitch.  If you wish to donate 
money for the purchase of new seforim and have particular titles 
in mind, please contact them. Please stop by the Beit Midrash to 
see our expanded collection. In order that our volumes in the Beit 
Midrash remain available to all, please remember that NO seforim 
or books may be removed, other than those on the right as one 
enters. Out of courtesy for others, please do not remove the current 
Daf Yomi Gemara volume from the Beit Midrash.  

s

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Kiddush following the Hashkama Minyan is sponsored by: 
• Tamar & Yaacov Metzger, in honor of the yahrtzeit of Yaacov’s  
   mother, Esther bat Avraham.  
• Rachel & Yitzchak Furst, in honor of the first yahrtzeit of Yitzchak’s  
   mother, and in honor of Jack Rosenbaum, gabbai of the 6:30 a.m.  
   Shacharit minyan.

The Kiddush also honors David Schnaidman and Kal Staiman for 
their tenure as Gabbaim of the Hashkama Minyan. Sponsors 
include Anonymous and the Breen, Chaitovsky (Tamar & Avi-Gil), 
Chaitovsky (Esther & Myron), Dubin, Eisenman, Ernst, First, Fisch 
(Mollie), Fisch (Susan & Shalom), Friedman (Marsha & Tom), 
Furst, Gertler, Hagler, Horowitz, Klavan, Lustiger, Mayerfeld, 
Metzger, Olivestone, Presby, Schnaidman, Shafier, Singer, Staiman, 
Tirschwell, Wechter, and Yaros families. 

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is 
sponsored by:
• Miriam & Chaim Miller and family, in honor of the 10th yahrtzeit 
of Miriam’s father, Yisrael Tzvi ben Azriel Yosef, Israel Barbanel, on 19 
Sivan and in honor of Yehudit’s and Gitty’s graduations.
• In honor of the Class of 2016 by the Barta, Benjamin, Borodkin/
   Brandwein, Chaitovsky (Esther & Myron), Chaitovsky (Tamar &   
   Avi-Gil), Chasan, Cooper (Michele and Ben), Dubin, Felsen, First,  
   Fisch, Friedman (Ellen & George), Garb, Gellerstein, Goldberg  
   (Dina & Daniel), Goldberg (Morton), Shmuel Yosef Moshe  
   Hirschsprung, Kahn, Kageden, Klavan, Kilimnick, Kravetz, Mellul,  
   Megerman, Olivestone, Rosenblatt, Rubin (Karen & Ari), Shafier,  
   Shedlo, Sperber, Wechter, Dr. G. Wiseman, Weisinger, and  
   Wolpoe families.

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or 
simply want to say “thank you,” consider sponsoring an upcoming 
Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. 
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a 
yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a 
simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications 
are prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the 
membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please 
go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.  

Lockers are Now In – Check Them Out 
New wood veneer lockers have been installed in the second floor 
elevator lobby and are now available for rent. The annual rental 
fee is $100 per fiscal year (July 1 to June 30). To reserve, please 
contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. Feel free to contact 
Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any further questions.

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS

• Stephanie & Yossi Sipzner, who live on Claremont Avenue.

WELCOME TO THE COMMUNITY

• Jessica Veroba, who lives on Fairidge Terrace.

Rabbi Rothwachs will be away from next Friday, July 1, until 
Thursday, July 28. In case of an emergency, please call him on 
his cell phone, 201-747-8740. For non-urgent matters, please  
contact Rabbi Michael Taubes, 201-787-1813.
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SUMMER YOUTH GROUP LEADERS NEEDED
The Beth Aaron Youth Department needs you! Boys and girls 
going into 7th grade through post-high school are needed to 
lead Shabbat morning youth groups during the summer. Make 
extra money over the summer, gain experience working with 
children, and have a great time. If you are interested, complete 
the form at http://goo.gl/forms/HsTqAwb6XKpUHRZS2 or email 
bethaaronyouth@yahoo.com for more information.  Please note 
that we can operate safe and effective youth groups over the 
summer only if we have enough qualified group leaders. if we 
do not have enough group leaders, we will have to modify the 
structure of our current Shabbat morning youth groups.

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

The Youth Department welcomes Temima Furst to run summer 
youth groups. Temima served as a group leader for many years at 
Beth Aaron. She brings a warm and caring personality to groups. 
Children can look forward to the same fun and exciting groups under 
Temima’s leadership. Please welcome Temima next Shabbat, July 2. 

Groups for nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m. 
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, and 
games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Those interesting in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or 
Jason David, directly.

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

THERE’S AN APP FOR THAT
Check out the free Beth Aaron app 
at the Apple app store and the 
Google play store for Android.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 7:15 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 8:05 p.m., and Maariv at 9:14 p.m.  

This Shabbat, June 24-25, at the Young Israel of Teaneck, 68 Perry 
Lane, Shani Taragin will be the Scholar-in-Residence.  At a Friday 
night Oneg for women and their teenage daughters at 9:30 p.m., 
at the Stiefel home, 988 Sheffield Road, her topic will be “FOMO 
(Fear of Missing Out) in the Parsha and Life.” On Shabbat afternoon 
at 5:00 p.m., at Young Israel, she will speak on “Triumvirate of 
Leadership: Sibling Relationships Revisited,” and during Seudah 
Shlishit following the 7:30 p.m. Mincha, the topic will be “Lighting 
the Fire...Raising the Flames: Challenges in Chinuch.” The latter two  
shiurim are open to both men and women.

This Sunday, June 26, at 7:30 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 
West Englewood Avenue, the Golani Rifle and Pistol Club will offer 
a women’s self-defense class detailing the principles and practical 
use of pepper spray, self-defense and awareness.  The cost is $45 per 
person, and the course is suitable for teens and above.  Register at 
www.rinat.org/womensselfdefense by Wednesday, June 22.  

On Monday, July 4, following the 8:00 a.m. minyan, at Congregation 
Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue, Aaron Friedman will 
speak on “Can Modern Orthodox Rabbis Be Part of the Halachic 
Conversation? How that Question Affected the Battle over Machine 
Matzot in the Late 1850s.” 

Terror has economic impact. Keren HaTzadik, founded in memory 
of R. Aryeh Levine zt’l, helps Israeli families suffering economically 
because of terror.  Please send your tax-deductible contribution 
to Keren Hatzadik, c/o Rabbi Moshe Jordan Yasgur, 992 Richard 
Court, Teaneck, or log on to your PayPal account and send to 
KerenHaTzadikUSA@gmail.com.  To volunteer for this expanding 
organization or for more information, please contact Rabbi Yasgur, 
201-637-6091. Tizku le-mitzvot!

On Monday evenings, from 8:30 to 9:30 p.m., in local homes, 
women are invited to take part in the PeniNote Choir. Going on 
its 10th year, the weekly practice is a great way to relax, meet new 
people, expand your brain, and be inspired! For more information, 
contact Batya Harris, 201-694-1654, batyah613@gmail.com. 

Bat Mitzvah gowns/dresses can be donated to the Teaneck Bat 
Mitzvah gown Gemach. Donations can be picked up or dropped off.  
For more information, contact reneeschneier@gmail.com.

The Rinat Chaim Gemach, in memory of Renee Chaya Levy, lends 
new and used medical equipment in good condition to those in 
need, for short-term or long-term use. To borrow equipment, please 
go to www.rinatchaimgemach.com or contact Micah Kaufman,  
micakauf@gmail.com; Larry Kahn, kahnclan01@gmail.com; or Yehiel  
Levy, yehiel613@verizon.net. 

LOST AND FOUND		

Found:
• Men’s Watch: Silver face with black band

To claim this item, please contact Judi in the office, 201-836-6210. 
office@bethaaron.org. 

See someone, say something!
In order to continue making everyone feel our shul is a welcoming 
and open place, please make an extra effort to say “Hi” to any 
new faces you may see. If you meet anyone new or know of 
anyone moving onto your block or into our area, please send 
an email to office@bethaaron.org to ensure they are properly 
welcomed!

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to    
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs / Rabbi Daniel Feldman / Rabbi  
   Mark Staum: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings at  
   9:00 p.m.
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: ON HIATUS
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.
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CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

HOW TO SET UP A PAYMENT PLAN

If you are interested in setting up a payment plan to automatically pay your membership, Building Fund, eruv, and mikveh obligations to 
Congregation Beth Aaron, just follow these easy steps:

1. Login to the Beth Aaron website, www.bethaaron.org.  If you don’t know your password, click on the “forgot your password” link at the  
     bottom of the box and follow the instructions that will be emailed to you.
2. Once you are logged on, click on 
3. Under the list of transactions billed to your account click  
3. Check or uncheck the items you would like to pay.
4. Find where the page says “Pay this amount” and choose the number of payments you would like to make. You can set up the payment plan on  
     a weekly, bi-weekly or monthly basis.

                                                                        
5. Click “continue to payment” and select whether you will pay the convenience fee.
6. Log into Paypal to complete setting up the plan. (If you don’t have a PayPal account, you will need to create one.)

It’s that simple!

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
July 2016 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

Advanced Talmud for Women
Eichah Rabbah:

Midrash as a Response to Destruction 
Four Aggaditot in the Talmud

Parashat Hashavua
Unsung Heroes in the Bible

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

On Wednesday, June 29, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Ahavath Torah, 240 Broad Avenue, Englewood, Yeshiva University’s 
Bernard Revel Graduate School of Jewish Studies and the Center for 
the Jewish Future will offer the last in a Community Beit Midrash 
Young Scholars Summer Series.  The program is free, but advance 
registration to revelevents@yu.edu is requested.

From August 7 to 27, at Congregation Beth Abraham, 396 New 
Bridge Road, Bergenfield, there will be a Summer Kollel program, 
jointly sponsored by the shul and Yeshivat Sha’alvim. Rosh Kollel will 
be Rabbi Aryeh Leibowitz, Ra”m at Yeshivat Sha’alvim. There is no 
charge for the program, and breakfast and lunch will be provided 
to all participants. There are options to join for one, two, or three 
weeks. The registration deadline is July 25. To register for the kollel, 
or for more information, contact Bergenfieldkollel@gmail.com.

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com.

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020

(212) 817-3878
Fax (212) 489-2367

 0289810-00001-00
(advertisement)

On Tuesday nights, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a parshat 
ha-shavua shiur in Hebrew.

Each Motzaei Shabbat, at 10:30 p.m., Rabbi Yisroel Reisman offers 
a weekly Navi shiur, via satellite, at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 
Roemer Avenue.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM: Tuesdays and Thursdays, 9:00-9:45 a.m. -- Chavura on close 
reading of Sefer Bereishit; 9:45-10:45 a.m. -- Gemara Sanhedrin with 
Rabbi Menahem Meier. 

REFLECTOR BELTS

Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from shul
and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight, they are
adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are available at
no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is appreciated.
If you would like one, please stop by the shul office or contact Judi,
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.
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